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The Covid-19 pandemic has had a tremendous impact on our campus and community. The people of UK Facilities

Management remain the “boots on the ground” for UK, providing the essential services needed to keep our campus

safe, secure, and positioned to respond to the evolving crisis. The strength each of you demonstrate daily is inspiring

and represents such courage and compassion. We are in this together and we will get through it together. Thank you

for everything you do. – Mary Vosevich, Vice President for Facilities Management

OUR PEOPLE. OUR STORIES.

Photo Friday – Welcome Back Students! 

Our collage this week will focus on the return of students to the campus and the 

welcome changes this brings to our community. Submit pictures of the sights of the 

start of the spring semester to shane.tedder@uky.edu by midnight on Thursday. 

THANK YOU, UK GROUNDS!
A winter storm began dropping snow on the campus late yesterday afternoon. With multiple inches of snow

forecast and temperatures predicted to fall into the teens overnight, UK Grounds activated their emergency,

around-the-clock snow and ice removal plans to ensure campus roads and walks are as safe as possible for

students, employees, patients and visitors. Many members of our Grounds team worked a 12 hour shift overnight

and handed off salt spreaders, snow plows and other equipment to their colleagues early this morning. The photos

below were taken just after sunrise around the Gatton Student Center. Many thanks to everyone putting in long

hours to keep our campus safe during these winter conditions. STAY SAFE EVERYONE!!
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